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Updated Non-Covered Services Payment Policy 
July 19, 2022 

 
Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) regularly reviews its payment policy for non-
covered services.  Below is a summary of the Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) and Healthcare Common 
Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) codes that were updated in the Non-Covered Services Payment Policy, 
effective July 18, 2022. 
 

 
 

Covered Codes,  
as of July 18, 2022 

 

 

Lines(s) of Business 
  

Non-Covered Codes, 
as of July 18, 2022 

 

 

Lines(s) of Business 

80305-80307 All  92370 All 

B4105 All 
 

C9764 Medicaid and 
Commercial only 

 
Neighborhood will continue to review its Non-Covered Services Payment Policy on a quarterly basis, at minimum. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Non-Covered-Services-Payment-Policy-eff-07.18.22.docx.pdf

